
PRINCIPLE Trial  

Grove Medical Practice is taking part in the national PRINCIPLE clinical trial, which aims to 

find low-risk treatments for older people with COVID-19 that can be taken at home. 

To be eligible to join the trial you will need to have experienced symptoms that are likely to 

be caused by COVID-19 for fewer than 15 days. 

The trial is open to people aged 65 or over, or aged 50–64 with an underlying health 

condition. 

If you are registered at Grove Medical Practice and would like more information, please 

contact us on 01480 462206 (Cromwell Place Site) or 01480 497477 (The Old Exchange 

Site). You can also join the trial online, even if you are not currently registered with our 

practice. For full details, visit http://www.principletrial.org 

Click here for information on the Principle trial 
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